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Just a Few Highlights From a Month Full of Fun

What’s Happening at Green Acres
It is with great sadness that I have to announce that I will be leaving Green Acres as the
Administrator, but will be available during this transition in the new year. I have been so
grateful for all the people that I have met and the opportunities that I have been given.
Green Acres has not been just a job to me but it IS my family so this decision has not
been an easy decision for me. Even though change can be hard, I am very confident in
my replacement and know I am leaving you all in good hands. Thank you all for your love
and support.  Jill Gilbert

My name is Janelle Baldwin. I began my journey at Green Acres as a Direct
Care Worker 8 years ago. Then I became the Resident Care Coordinator
Assistant for  a year.  When the Home Manager position became available
I applied for that, and was so happy to serve in that position for a year.
Now, I am excited to announce that I have recently accepted the position
as Administrator. Green Acres is more than a job to me, it is my family. I
look forward to continuing to work with you all as I learn and grow in this
new Administrator position.  
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"Behold, 
the Lamb of God,
who takes away

the sin of the
world!"

- John 1:29

-Chestnut Fields  -Green Acres of Allendale -Green
Acres of Cadillac  -Green Acres of Cedar Springs
 -Green Acres of Fremont  -Green Acres of Greenville 
-Green Acres of Ionia -Green Acres of Lowell  -Green
Acres of Manistee  -Green Acres of Mason  -Green
Acres of Standale -Green Acres of Wayland  -
Nottingham Place - Royal View - Turning Brook

        www.rlmgmt.com
        Find Us on Facebook!   
       

Christmas Gala
December 5th at 5:00 p.m.

B-1 and B-2 in Activity Room 1/2
B-3 and B-4 in Activity Room  3/4

Foot Clinic
January 9th

______________________________________

The Covid Vaccine is Available through our Home
Town Pharmacy. If you’d like your loved one to

receive one please call 
Nurse Jen at 

989-772-3456.
_____________________________________

Thank you to Everyone who made a donation for our
Staff Christmas Party!

 EMPLOYEE OF THE MONTH: NATASHA LYTLE

Green Acres of Mt. Pleasant 
Leadership Team Senior Communities

Administrator Jill Gilbert
RCC Jen Guthrie 

RCC Assistant Jordan Bargy
Home Manager Janelle Gibson
Head of Maintenance Nick Leto

Life Enrichment Coordinator Durinda Rowe
MC Life Enrichment Coordinator Micah Olsen 

Kitchen Managers Cindy Parker and
                            Melanie Rogers

Greenacresmtpleasant@RLMGMT.COM
 1805 E Remus Road, Mt.Pleasant, MI

                        Upcoming Events and News

Natasha graduated from Chippewa Hills Highschool. She lives in Mt. Pleasant with
her two children and her boyfriend. Recently, she was accepted into Nursing
School and will begin her classes in January. She  loves working here at Green
Acres because she gets to hear so may amazing stories and learn from the life
experiences of those she cares for. Natasha also really likes that she can make a
difference in their lives, whether through companionship, helping with daily tasks,
or just being there to listen. To her, it’s like gaining a bunch of wise friends.   Once
she graduates her goal is to move to a bigger city where she can meet new people
and explore new career paths. We’re so happy that Natasha has joined our family
and enjoys spending time with everyone so much. She is a wonderful asset to all.


